
Dear firstname,

I hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the year, I am
reaching out to request your valuable support for a cause close to many proud
Wolverines' hearts – the Football Alumni of Michigan.

The Football Alumni of Michigan is an all-volunteer 501c3 non-profit tax-
deductible organization dedicated to supporting former University of Michigan
football alumni in their post-athlete lives and fostering a strong sense of
brotherhood and community among our alumni. Through various initiatives and
events, we aim to provide opportunities for our members to network, give back,
and continue to embody the Michigan spirit.

With 2023 drawing to a close, we reflect on the accomplishments and challenges
faced by our organization over the past year. We have remained steadfast in our
commitment to supporting our football alumni in their professional and personal
endeavors. Whether it be a teammate assistance program, career development
resources, or networking events, our mission remains to uplift and connect our
Wolverines.

However, we cannot do it alone. We rely on the generosity of individuals like you
to make our program and initiatives possible. Your donation, regardless of the
amount, will directly support the growth and impact of the Football Alumni of
Michigan.

Here are a few examples of how your contribution can make a difference:

Teammate Assistance Program: Your donation will play a pivotal role in
boosting the growth and impact of our Teammate Assistance Program. This
vital program offers essential support, including health care, legal aid, career
guidance, and financial assistance, precisely when our football alumni need
it the most. Next year we are planning to grow our TAP offerings to include
mental health assistance and education for your entire family. To pay for this
initiative we need your help!
Career Development: Your support will allow us to provide professional
development resources, empowering our football alumni to excel in their
chosen fields.
Networking Events: By contributing, you can enable us to organize
networking events, such as game day tailgates, that connect alumni
professionals, fostering a strong Wolverines' community and facilitating
collaboration.

https://michiganfootballalumni.org/


Please visit our donation portal at Donate to FAM to make a secure online
donation. If you prefer to contribute by check, please make it payable to "Football
Alumni of Michigan" and mail it to the following address:

Football Alumni of Michigan
745 State Circle
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108
 
Remember that your donation is tax-deductible as the Football Alumni of Michigan
is a registered 501c3 organization.
 
Your support, no matter the size, will have a positive and lasting impact on the
lives of our football alumni, ensuring they continue to thrive long after their football
careers at Michigan.
 
Thank you for considering this end-of-year request. Go Blue!
 
Sincerely,

 
Andy Borowski
Chairman, Football Alumni of Michigan

Invite a Football Alumnus
Do you know a teammate that is not getting our email
newsletter?  Send us their name and email address
and we will send them an invitation.

Click Here to Join FAM Click Here to Donate

Become a FAM Member
There is no better time to become a member. Annual memberships start at $50 per year or

$150 for 4 years.

Membership
The Football Alumni of Michigan (“The FAM”) is the home for those who have worn the

winged helmet and left their blood, sweat, and tears in Michigan Stadium to uphold the

https://give-usa.keela.co/email-qbr-donation-page
https://membership-usa.keela.co/membership-qr-code-revised
https://give-usa.keela.co/email-qbr-donation-page


great traditions of THE TEAM! We are dedicated to supporting the success of our members

after their time on the field is completed.

All former Michigan Football players, coaches, direct support staff, and partners/widows of

former players are members of the FAM by virtue of their contributions to the Michigan

Football Program. Our Active Members - those who support the FAM through annual

membership dues - are recognized for their exemplary commitment to the success of our

football family.
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